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Mail: P.O. Box 651 Blue Jay, Ca. 92317    Phone: (909) 337-0313    E-mail: barriemail@mac.com

August 27, 2018
Jody Noiron, Forest Supervisor
USDA Forest Service
San Bernardino National Forest
602 South Tippecanoe Avenue
San Bernardino, CA 92408
Re: Grass Valley Fire Restoration-Fuels Reduction/Reforestation/Invasive Species Removal/Road Repair #43428
Dear Supervisor Noiron,
The Mountains Group of the San Gorgonio Chapter of the Sierra Club is submitting a formal objection for the reasons stated in our comments letter dated April 30, 2018.  Resources should be focused on helping homeowners with fire protection measure, instead of disturbing the native forest habitat that supports the California spotted owl (Strix occidentalis occidentalis), a Sensitive Species.  A delegation of the Mountains Group Executive Committee would like to meet with you to discuss the matter further.
On behalf of the Executive Committee Mountains Group of the San Gorgonio Chapter of the Sierra Club
Christine Del Ross-Risher
/s/ Christine Del Ross-Risher
Christine Del Ross-Risher, AICP
cc: Marc Stamer, Mountain Top Ranger District
     Tasha Hernandez, Environmental Specialist
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